

National Chiropractic Journal 1942 (Nov); 11(11): 37; caption reads: "CHIROPRACTORS BUY WAR BONDS - Dr. J.F. White, Somerset, treasurer of the Kentucky Association of Chiropractors, is shown at a luncheon-meeting of state chiropractors at the Lafayette hotel, Lexington, Kentucky, October 2, handing a check for \$2,000 for the purchase of war bonds to Dr. Lillard T. Marshall, Lexington, past president of the National Chiropractic Association. Others appearing in the picture are, from left to right: Dr. Joseph Janse, Chicago, Ill.; Dr. Emmett J. Murphy, Washington, D.C.; Dr. S.J. Burich, Indianapolis, Ind.; Dr. Joseph Clinton, Danville, and Dr. H.E. Helsley, Henderson." Joseph Janse, D.C., N.D., is president of the National College of Chiropractic (1945-1983); Emmett J. Murphy, D.C., Washington, D.C. is NCA's legislative representative; Lillard T. Marshall, D.C., first president of the NCA (1930-1934).